2015 Accomplishments

Woodbine Upper Room Shelter
On August 8th, 2015 we held our last Upper Room Shelter night. For six years, Lambscroft was given the enormous blessing of the use of The Boyd Garret Gym located in the Woodbine community in South Nashville. Through the years we were able to shelter, provide showers and meals to hundreds of homeless individuals twice a week, all year long. The weekly shelter part of Lambscroft is on hiatus. 

The Cookery
Culinary Program:
Ten New Program Students
Eight Graduates (some started in 2014 and 2015)
Five passed ServSafe Certification in 2015
Two 2015 Graduates currently employed at The Cookery.
Five total Graduates currently employed at The Cookery.

Addition of Ground Level Event Space:
We took over the lease from the downstairs tenant and acquired more space for Lambscroft Administrative Offices and as an event space for catering and events.

Food Pantry: We have served the local community in the 12thSouth/Edgehill area by opening a food pantry every Wednesday through Friday with the food donations from Fresh Market.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Celebrated our Two-Year Cookery Anniversary November 2015.

Disciple Houses:
We still currently have two disciple houses. Between both houses we have provided temporary and/or permanent housing for twenty men in 2015.

Cold Weather Shelter:
Although we do not have a shelter space of our own, we were asked to help facilitate Cold Weather Shelters for this winter season. We partnered with Open Table Nashville and the Metro Homelessness Commission during this season, which spilled in to 2016. The emergency shelters were activated once temperatures hit 25degrees or below. 
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